
 
Public Notice of the intent to adopt a 
new Meetings Procedure By-law 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Council of The Corporation of the Township of Stone Mills 
intends to adopt a new Meetings Procedure By-law at the Regular Council meeting on 
Tuesday, September 3, 2024 at 6:30 PM. 

Purpose of the By-law 

The Township’s current meetings procedure by-law was adopted in 2023 and staff noted 
housekeeping items and formatting issues were required to reflect current procedural 
practices, make the by-law more user friendly and ensure proper accessibility, it is 
proposed that a new meetings procedure by-law be adopted and that the current by-law 
be repealed.  

Meeting Details 

The Council meeting will be held in Council Chambers, 4504 County Road 4, Centreville, 
on Tuesday, September 3, 2024 at 6:30 PM, and live streamed via the Town’s YouTube 
page for the public.  

Additional Information 

For more information regarding this proposed by-law, please see Staff Report-0058, 
which was presented at the August 6, 2024 regular Council meeting. 

How to Provide Comments or Be a Delegation at the Meeting 

Anyone who would like to address Council at the meeting regarding this proposed by-law 
may submit a Request to Speak to Council (Delegation) through the Township of Stone 
Mills website at www.stonemills.com. To submit written comments to Council or for more 
information, please contact Brandi Teeple, Township Clerk at 613-378-2475 ext. 225 or 
by email at clerk@stonemills.com. 

Dated at Centreville, on this 23rd day of August, 2024. 

 

Brandi Teeple  
Township Clerk  
Township of Stone Mills 
4504 County Road 4, Centreville, ON 
Tel: 613-378-2475, Ext. 225 
Email: clerk@stonemills.com  
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